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People with time for Children 

 

1st May 2018 
 

To: Parents of: 
 
Derin, Owain, Freddie R, Thomas, Joseph, Scott, Hollie, Jake, Benjamin, Bethan 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Soccer 7’s Football Tournament 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in the Soccer 7’s Football Tournament on Thursday 3rd May at The Dean 
Academy Lydney. We aim to leave school at 1.45 p.m. The event should end by 5.30 p.m. 
 
The children will need trainers and shorts, we will provide football tops and socks. Please bring a 
tracksuit/sweatshirt for between the events. Drinks and snacks are recommended.  
 
We will only be able to take part if parents are able to transport children to and from the event. Although 
Littledean Staff members will be present we are unable to transport the children. Please indicate below if you are 
able to help. 
 
We will advise you on Wednesday afternoon if we are able to take part and whether you will be needed for 
transport.  
 
Should you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Miss Pearson 
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Soccer 7’s Football Tournament on Thursday 3rd May 
 
My child …………………………………………………… will */ will not* be able to attend the Soccer 7’s Football Tournament. 
 
 I am able to help with transport to Dean Academy Lydney, space for ……………………………… children 

 
 I am able to help with transport from Dean Academy Lydney, space for …………………………… children 

 
 I am unable to help with transport. 

 
* delete as appropriate 

 
Signed:  ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. Dated: …………………………………………… 
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